

PTA Weekly News

MOTHER'S DAY SALE 2022 - Friday 25th March 2022



Thank you for all your orders so far of Boxed Afternoon and Cream Teas for Mother's Day.

As mentioned previously the scones and cakes are homemade and all orders are freshly prepared on the day. Feedback last year was excellent, we even had people requesting the cake recipes from our caterer as the cakes were so delicious, so you and your loved ones won't be disappointed!

We are pleased to say we have been allowed to extended our order deadline until **Monday 21st March 2022** so please ensure you order at the link below by the end of Monday.

https://www.ptaevents.co.uk/clarendonpta/index.cfm?event=event&eventId=46180#.YisytXrP02W

SPRING DISCO – Friday 20th May 2022

We are so pleased to be able to hold two Discos this year in the Spring and the Autumn term. We are sure the children will be so excited and have a fabulous time. Tickets will be on sale early this year and able to be purchased online via our website from Friday 18th March at midday: https://www.pta-events.co.uk/clarendonpta/index.cfm?event=event&eventId=45858#.YjN6tHrP02w

There is a discount for families with 3+ siblings and this is applied at checkout.



Contact us via email at:

clarendonprimaryschoolpta@gmail.com

Facebook and Instagram: @clarendonprimaryschoolpta

Take a look at our PTA website for updates on events, our list of partners and our online shop:

https://www.pta-events.co.uk/clarendonpta/

Have you seen our new noticeboard yet? We will be regularly updating that too.



☆

☆

PTA Spring Disco - Friday 20th May 2022

Dress to impress!!

Year 3 - Year 6

7.00 - 8.15pm

Reception – Year 2 5.30 - 6.45pm

£5 per child or 3+ siblings £12

Price includes tuck shop treats and unlimited squash/water

- Tickets on sale from Friday 18th March at midday, please purchase here: https://www.pta-events.co.uk/clarendonpta/index.cfm?event=event&eventId=45858#.YjN6tHrP02w
- When purchasing tickets, we will need to take a name and contact number for a parent/guardian who is available on the evening of the disco in case your child needs to be collected early for any reason.
- If your child/ren has a favourite song(s) please let us know.
- The children's names will be on a list at the door to gain entry. Please book in advance to avoid any disruption on the night.
- Only parents that are helping are able to stay. If your child needs a bit of extra support to stay, please let us know and we'll make sure they can stand with someone until they are comfortable.
- We are unable to accommodate younger siblings.
- Please do not send any personal belongings in with your child/ren. Including coats, make up, mobile phones, etc. Phones will be confiscated so please don't send them in.
- Children should be collected promptly from the playground at the rear of the school, at the time stated above.

Many thanks, The PTA Team



\$\$\$\$\$\$\$\$\$\$\$\$

♦ ♦ ♦ ♦ ♦ ♦